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Israel Tactical (UPDATE): Workers cancel
strike at Ben Gurion International airport,
border crossings, during evening hours of
February 28; operations may resume

CLICK HERE TO VIEW PREVIOUS REPORT

Current Situation:
Employees of Israel’s Population and Immigration Authority have reportedly called off the strike at
the Ben Gurion International Airport and all border crossings across the country, which was initially
slated for March 2. 
The Authority stated that all border crossings, including the airport, will remain open. This follows
a dialogue and agreement between the authority’s workers and the government.

Source: Ynet  

Recommendations:

Those intending to travel to and from Israel on March 2 may resume business operations
as usual due to the cancellation of the strike. 
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https://app.max-security.com/israel-tactical-workers-threaten-strike-at-ben-gurion-international-airport-border-crossings-shutdown-across-israel-on-march-2-remain-cognizant-of-authorities-update/
https://www.ynet.co.il/news/article/r1cvesjjkl
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